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To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
Thank you for this opportunity to clarify. I personally funded my entire campaign. The expenses 
were paid solely from my personal funds. 
  
Besides my expenditures, some individuals volunteered to send emails on my behalf supporting 
my candidacy, but they were not paid for doing that. I did not receive any other good or service 
of value from anyone in support of my campaign. 
 
Thank you -- 
Dean Hachamovitch 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13054112526

